
Wednesday@Bethany

July 3 - July 9

Prayer Group will meet tonight at 6:30. Please 
contact Deb or Cathleen for the Zoom link.

The church office will be closed on Friday, July 5, in 
observance of the holiday. Cathleen and Deb will be available 

via email throughout the week, and Cathleen will be in the 
office today.

The Bethany Ruth Covenant Group will 
be meeting on Monday, July 8th at 6:30 

pm at the church. Please let Tamra 
Hollenbeck know if you would like to 

receive a Zoom invitation.


